
MRI QUESTIONNAIRE INFORMATION 
 
The Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI) and the U.S. Attorney’s Office, District of Nevada is 
seeking assistance relating to MRI International, Inc.  If you were an investor of MRI 
International, Inc. and you believe you have been defrauded, you are encouraged to complete the 
secure questionnaire below.  Your responses are voluntary, but would be useful in the federal 
case and to identify you as a victim.  Please note that while the completed questionnaires will not 
be publicly accessible, relevant information may be disclosed to the court and/or defense counsel 
in accordance with the Federal Rules of Criminal Procedure and other laws. 
 
Is the information you submit secure?  Yes.  According to Department of Justice computer 
personnel, the data you submit is protected to the same extent as any other information 
maintained by the Justice Management Division of the Department of Justice.  Our computer 
personnel believe that the greatest security vulnerabilities lie for victims whose computers do not 
have a firewall enabled, or do not have up to date anti-virus software and anti-malware software. 
 
Please mail or e-mail your Questionnaire, Certificate of Investment, copies of checks, wire 
transfers, or credit card statements related to your MRI investment(s) to: 
 
U.S. Attorney’s Office 
Attn:  Victim Witness Unit 
333 Las Vegas Blvd. South, Ste. 5000 
Las Vegas, NV 89101  
 
USANV.MRI@USDOJ.GOV 
 


